
From: Katz Kulture

To: Melissa Garber

Subject: Re: Permit #42164

Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 12:14:36 PM

Attachments: image001.png

Hey Melissa this is Cathryn Byce. My Ectric permit ended and I need to renew it. How do I go
about doing that? Guessing a whole new application?

On Thu, Jun 17, 2021 at 2:00 PM Katz Kulture <katbyce25@gmail.com> wrote:
Thank you! Thank you! You too

On Thu, Jun 17, 2021 at 1:39 PM Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>
wrote:

Good afternoon,

Attached is the permit as well as the payment receipt for the submitted application.
Thanks! Have a great day and stay safe!

 

HAPPY 4TH OF JULY!!!

Melissa Garber

Administrative Secretary

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008
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